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CACOP

Dear Delegates-

We recently submitted a bylaw amendment to codify rules for our
Presidential Primary election next year, and we wanted to share
some context and facts about that process as there is some
misinformation floating out there.

The CRP's bylaws, as currently constructed and used for 2020, are
not in compliance with the Republican National Committee’s Rules
(RNC Rule 16) for 2024, so to that end, a bylaw amendment was
created that complied with the rules. The RNC's Rule 16(c) states
that "Any presidential primary, caucus, convention, or other process
to elect, select, allocate, or bind delegates to the national
convention that occurs prior to March 15 in the year in which the
national convention is held shall provide for the allocation of
delegates on a proportional basis."

Thanks to California Election Code section 1001, as determined by
the Democrat-controlled Legislature and Governor, our primary
moved up from June (where it was in 2020) to March 5, 2024.
While that move put us early in the national primary calendar and
on Super Tuesday, it also meant that to comply with the RNC's
Rules, we must change to a proportional model, which this bylaw
amendment accomplishes.



If we didn't make this switch (and before an October 1st deadline),
we would be in jeopardy of losing 50 percent of our delegates. As it
stands today, California Republicans have more delegates than any
state in the nation, and to not comply with RNC Rules would have
not only taken that distinction away from us, but also would have
greatly mitigated our role in determining our party’s nominee; it also
would have lessened the number of delegates that could ultimately
go to any Presidential candidate seeking the nomination in
California.

This was the same process we followed before the 2020 Primary to
abide by the RNC rules. However, it is important to note that the
rules we had in 2020 had a sunset clause that only allowed us to
use those rules for the 2020 Presidential Primary election.

In compliance with the CRP’s rules, this bylaw amendment will next
go before the CRP’s Rules Committee, followed by our Executive
Committee, later this month. We look forward to more discussion on
this important adjustment as the process progresses.

Together, California Republicans can help determine our Party’s
2024 Presidential nominee and, ultimately, the future of our nation.
We do not take that responsibility lightly and are grateful for your
ongoing support in helping to put our state and nation on a pathway
to success again.

Sincerely,
Jessica Millan Patterson

Chairwoman
California Republican Party



Harmeet Dhillon
RNC National Committeewoman
California

Shawn Steel
RNC National Committeeman
California
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